

January 20, 2015

Southeast Iowa Regional Riverboat Commission Mr. Steve Staebell 619 North 4th St. / Suite 200 Burlington, IA 52601

Dear Mr. Staebell,

This is to advise you that Dave Schwarz and Joe Steil have been re-appointed as SIRRC representatives by the Keokuk Area Convention & Tourism Bureau. I have been appointed the third representative, which will become effective upon completion of the background procedure.

These SIRRC representatives are autonomous and will serve until they are removed, resign or their term expires.

Sincerely,

Kirk Brandenberger, Executive Director

Jirk Grandonberger

Keokuk Area Convention & Tourism Bureau

